
Valley Fro Yo Shop Honors Blood Cancer Awareness Month

Written by Melissa Larsen

In honor of Blood Cancer Awareness Month, two Valley Yogurtology locations will be donating 20 percent of all proceeds to The Leukemia &
Lymphoma Society’s Light The Night Walk on Wednesday, Sept. 18.

Tomorrow, stop by the following locations to help support an amazing cause:

Biltmore

2045 E. Camelback Road

Suite A16A

Phoenix, AZ 85016

(602) 468-6900

 

N. Scottsdale

15029 N. Thompson Peak Parkway

#B107

Scottsdale, AZ 85260

(480) 451-6900 
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